March 2019

Dear Parents:

This year we are celebrating 125 years of Catholic
education. We have planned a special 10 o’clock mass
for Sunday, May 19, 2019, at St John the Baptist Church.
We would love to have you and your student(s)
participate in this joyous event with us!

Each class has prepared banners and posters that illustrate 125 ways they
celebrate their Christian lives. We are all very excited to share this “Good News”

with our St John families and parishioners. Please say that you will help us

celebrate this special occasion.

We are also inviting you to join us in the lower church for pastries and other
refreshments after Mass. In addition, the SJS Art Fair has been set up in the
school gym and is open to all who would like to explore the many school exhibits.

We look forward to your family’s participation and ask God to bless both parents
and students as they continue on their journey in faith.

Sincerely,

Maureen Kelleher, Principal

YOU CAN COUNT ON ME!

Family Name

Student (s)

Phone




